
 

 

Dear Class of 1969 & Friends: 

Fifty years have gone by!  Can you believe it?  The Class of ’69 and Friends 50th Reunion 

Committee warmly invites you to our reunion from Thursday, September 12 through 

Sunday, September 15, 2019.  A half a century ago, we became the second class to graduate 

from the newly inaugurated University of Winnipeg.  Now it is time for the Class of ’69 to 

celebrate once again and, as we did for our 25th and 40th Reunions, we again invite Friends 

from ‘68 and the ‘70’s  to join us. 

The weekend of festivities and sharing memories will coincide with The University of 

Winnipeg’s Homecoming 2019 and Class Reunion Weekend, September 12-15, 2019. Events 

begin with the Alumni Wine and Cheese on Thursday carrying through the weekend to the 

Sunday chapel service and pancake breakfast. Further details will be available on the 

university’s website, or you can contact Alumni Affairs office at: (204) 988-7118 or 

alumni@uwinnipeg.ca   

Special reunion events available to the Class of ‘69 and Friends include the Thursday “after 

party” following the Wine and Cheese, an optional Human Rights Museum tour, and a 

reception and dinner Friday featuring entertainment by alumni, Trivia ’69, class photos, and 

more.  We encourage folks to bring in photos and other ’68, ’69,’70 memorabilia to the 

event on Friday evening as we will have a display table set up in the ballroom.  

A registration form outlining the events and costs has been included.  You need only mail or 

email the completed form along with your payment and you are ready!  Also, feel free to 

contact any one of us on the committee (below) for more information.  As alumni register 

and give permission for their names to appear on the Alumni Office website, you will be 

able to see “who’s coming.”   We look forward to seeing you this September and sharing our 

fifty years of stories. 

Regards, 

Diane Phillips and Dorothy Chase 

mailto:alumni@uwinnipeg.ca


 

 

The Class of ’69 and Friends - 50th Reunion Committee 

Diane Phillips         diphillips@me.com   (204) 642-4186 

Dorothy Chase   chasedo2004@yahoo.ca   (807) 464-1074 

Ron Gensorek    rgensorek@shaw.ca   (204) 334-3497 

George Van Den Bosch   geovdb@shaw.ca   (204) 896-6535 

Janis Pregnall   jandgpregnall@shaw.ca   (204) 888-3292 

Chyrle Kyritz                           chyrlek@mymts.net                 (204) 864-2513 

Ellie Willis                               elliew@mymts.net                   (204) 336-0616 

Brett Buckingham                    bwb@mymts.net                      (204) 694-1200 
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